October 8, 2012
This is a decision paper

To:

Hardin County Board of Education
From: 

Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
Subject:
Bands of America Grand National Championships, November 8-10, 2012, Indianapolis, IN
Request:
Allow the Central and North Hardin Bands to use commercial carrier for Grand National Championships
Facts:
The band has already been approved to use school buses for the trip, but there is some doubt as to whether enough school buses would be available.     The use of commercial carriers would alleviate that problem.  The cost of the charter buses would be paid by the Central and North Hardin Band Boosters.  Students and parents participate in a variety of fundraisers throughout the year to meet our annual budgetary needs.

Recommended Motion:
I move that the board approve the request from the Central and North Hardin Marching Bands to travel to Indianapolis, IN, November 8-11, 2012. via commercial carrier.  
